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Open House  -  Sept. 30  -  Shoreline City Hall  -  6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.   

145th Street (SR 523) runs between Shoreline and Seattle and is a 
major east-west travel corridor connecting north King County with 
Aurora Avenue (SR 99), Lake City Way (SR 522), and a future  
light rail station.   
  
145th Street has significant traffic congestion, higher than average 
collision rates, a poor pedestrian environment, no designated bike 
facilities, and limited bus service.  The need for improvements has 
existed for some time and will only increase in the future. 
  
The project team has developed draft study concepts with input 
from the community and project stakeholders that serve as 
bookends for the kinds of improvements that could be made.   
These concepts will be presented at the September 30 open house. 
The project team looks forward to hearing from you. 

Open House – September 30  
6:00 to 8:00 p.m., with presentation at 6:30 p.m. 
Shoreline City Hall  
17500 Midvale Ave N 
shorelinewa.gov/145corridor 

This will be an important opportunity for information and input. 

The presentation will be videotaped and available for viewing on the website at a later date. 


